Resolution on Lyle Computer Engineering Faculty

Whereas, on December 7, 2018, the Lyle Computer Science and Engineering department was reorganized into the Computer Science department and the Computer Engineering discipline was absorbed into the Electrical Engineering Department to become the Electrical and Computer Engineering Department; and

Whereas, the Computer Science and Engineering department was not provided an opportunity to vote on this change; and

Whereas, the computer engineering faculty in the Lyle Computer Science and Engineering Department, comprising Profs. Nair, Dworak, and Thornton, were moved to the new Electrical and Computer Engineering department without their assent, input, or consideration of their research activities; and

Whereas, moving the Computer Engineering faculty to the Electrical and Computer Engineering department may negatively impact their research activities and collaborations, graduate student advising and recruiting, and participation in relevant computer science related curriculum; 

Whereas, there currently exists no policy for joint appointments that allow faculty holding such appointments to exercise full voting rights in more than one department, now therefore be it

[bookmark: _GoBack]Resolved, that the Faculty Senate supports the academic rights and freedoms of our faculty and requests that Profs. Nair, Dworak, and Thornton be allowed to choose in which department (Computer Science or Electrical and Computer Engineering) their primary appointment resides until and after such time as a policy encompassing joint appointments with full voting rights can be ratified.
